j ®

I Texas Department of Transportation

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING WITH IN-PERSON OPTIONS

BUS 77 from FM 507 to FM 510

CSJ: 0039-12-057, 0039-12-254, 0372-08-098, 0327-08-102

Project Description and Purpose

The Texas Department of Transportation (TXDOT) Pharr District will
host a public meeting to present the proposed reconstruction and
widening for BUS 77 in Cameron County. The proposed BUS 77
project would extend approximately 7.05 miles from FM 507 in
Harlingen to FM 510 in San Benito. The proposed project consists of
roadway reconstruction and widening to construct raised medians,
add lane capacity, accommodate bicycles and pedestrians, and
improve bridges. The purpose of these public meetings is to present
the proposed design and gather input. You are invited to view project
maps, exhibits, and visit with TxDOT staff and the project team, ask
guestions, and share comments on the proposed improvements.

For general questions or concerns regarding the proposed project,
please contact Isaac Garza P.E., TxDOT Project Manager at
(956)702-6248. Spanish translation will be available. Persons
interested in attending the public meeting who have special
communication or accommodation needs are encouraged to contact
Norma Robledo at 956-702-6161 at least 5 business days before
the meeting.

The environmental review, consultation and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this
U.S.C. 327 and a memorandum of understanding dated December 9, 2019, and executed by FHWA and TxDOT.

Virtual Public Meeting:

Monday, October 23, 2023, at 5:00 p.m.

To access the virtual public meeting, go to
www.txdot.gov and search “BUS 77 FM 507 to
FM 510"

In-Person Options:

Tuesday, October 24, 2023

5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Miller Jordan Middle School Cafeteria

700 N McCullough Street, San Benito TX 78586

Wednesday, October 25, 2023

5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Vernon Middle School Literacy Center
125 S 13th Street, Harlingen TX 78550

project are being, or have been carried-out by TXDOT pursuant to 23

Visit www.txdot.gov | Search: “BUS 77 FM 507 to FM 510"

Questions or Comments

Written comments from the public regarding the proposed project
are welcomed and may be submitted by mail to:

TxDOT Pharr District Office
Attn: Cynthia Gonzales
600 W. Interstate 2
Pharr, TX 78577

Comments may also be submitted by email to
Cynthia.Gonzales@txdot.gov. All comments must be received on or
before Thursday, November 9, 2023. Responses to comments
received will be available online at www.txdot.gov keyword “BUS 77
FM 507 to FM 510" once they have been prepared.




